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This Monday hosted yet another afternoon of musical performances from some of our
students.

Tatiana Mendez sang a beautiful version of a Beyonce song, Caleb Cruz performed an
impressive piece on piano called “Gabriel’s Oboe” and Liam Penklis and Lachlan Shead
performed as a duet, the jazz standard called ‘Blue Bossa’. Justin Vidic also had a fun percussion
jam with Mr Mark.

Thank you everyone, and well done to all those student performers this week.

Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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